
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'Page, Hank' <hpage@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 3/14/2017 9:12:04 AM
Subject: RE: Your Phone

Oh, sorry about that. I’ll change the forwarding number to my cell phone. Thanks for letting me know.

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 9:09 AM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: Your Phone
 
Hayden,
 
I saw you called me the other day, and when I tried to call you back, my cell phone rang. It just occurred to me 
yesterday afternoon that you may have hit the “Forward On” button on your phone (I used to have the phone 
you use a while back, and I guess it’s still programmed to forward to my cell phone). Anyhow, to fix the 
problem, try lifting the receiver and dialing #2. That should fix it.
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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